

DEAR PARENTS, CARERS AND FRIENDS

This has been a short half term, but we have packed a lot in! Lots more to come next half term before we break up for the summer - watch this space for more details as we come back to school in June.



It is very sad that the time has come to say 'au revoir' to Mrs Duke. I think everyone will agree that she has been a super addition to our team over the last term and a half. Mrs Duke is returning to her position at PSAC and I am sure everyone will join me in saying an enormous thank you to her for the fantastic teaching in Bradda Class

and the support she has given to the rest of the school as Additional Needs Leader. We will miss you Mrs Duke and we know that Mrs Brooks-Lund is happy that everything was in such safe hands whilst she was on maternity leave. We will be welcoming Mrs Brooks-Lund back after the TT break.



Sports Day

A big thank you to everyone who came to sports day earlier this week. It was wonderful to see so many families join us for a picnic lunch. The children tell me it was our best sports day yet! Please let us know what you think and if you have any suggestions to make it even better. You can email us on PhurtLeMoirreyEnquiries@sch.im or add a note to the sheet on a classroom door. Photographs are on the website splm@sch.im

ParentPay

Thank you to everyone who has activated their ParentPay account. We hope you are as impressed with the online payment system as we are.

Everything is running smoothly and payments have been received to date for school meals, fruit and school trips. Consent to attend a trip can also be given online.

If you haven't activated your account because you have lost your activation code, please ask at the school office for your activation details.



Emergency Contacts

Please ensure that we have up-to-date contact information. It is vital that we have up-to-date mobile phone numbers for emergency contacts. If you move house, or change your phone number, please send your new details in to the school office so that our records can be updated.

We would like to welcome
Mrs Critchley to our team of
Lunchtime Assistants here at
SPLM. Mrs Critchley is well
known to us as a mum and has
been working with us for a while on a
relief basis. We are delighted that she is now
able to join our team permanently.

Last week Carnane Class planted some trees at the top left of the field. The hope is that these will create a fantastic forest for the school to enjoy for many years to come. In order for this to happen, the trees need time to grow. So please try to avoid walking or playing in that area, as the trees are still very fragile and could be broken easily if touched or knocked.





Mona's Queen III Anchor Memorial Ceremony	Lula Brown to represent Scoill Phurt le Moirrey	Wednesday 29th May at 7.30pm
Back to School		Monday 10th June
Football and Netball Tournament	KWC	Wednesday 12th June - 10am to 1pm
Year 6 Transition Lesson	Music and Drama at CRHS	Wednesday 12th June - afternoon
School Choir 'Songs from the Stories'	Villa Marina	Wednesday 12th June - starts at 7pm
Year 6 Transition Lesson	Science at CRHS	Thursday 13th June - afternoon
Crucial Crew	Year 6	Monday 17th June
Year 6 Transition Lesson	English at CRHS	Tuesday 25th June - afternoon
Visit to Tynwald Buildings	Year 6	Thursday 27th June - morning
Lifepath	Year 5	Thursday 27th June
Millenium Football Tournament	Union Mills - more details to follow	Saturday 29th June
Yee-Ha!	Performance details to follow	Week commencing Monday 1st July
New Intake Pupils	Morning session and lunch	Wednesday 3rd July
CRHS transition days	Year 6	Wednesday 3rd and Thursday 4th July
New Intake Pupils	Lunch and afternoon session	Thursday 4th July
Tynwald Day		Friday 5th July
Reports to parents		Monday 8th July
Mini Parish Walk	More details to follow	Wednesday 10th July
Leavers' Assembly and Prize Giving	From 9.30am	Friday 19th July
School year ends		Friday 19th July
More dates are likely to follow and changes are possible to the information given above		

And Finally

As we finish school for an extended half term holiday I would like to wish you all a safe and enjoyable TT break. See you in June!

Ange Callaghan Headteacher